
2 2

Internal: 	 98.04m2
External: 	 59.27m2
Storage: 	 10.20m2*
Total: 		  167.51m2

www.edpark.com.au

BG.1/ Hoffman Rd, Edmondson Park

Floor Plan Disclaimer: Floor plans are intended as an approximate guide only. It is strictly used for marketing purposes only. All measurements are 
approximate. No representations or warranties of any nature are given or intended and any person using this information other than as a guide 
should always rely on their own enquiries.

*Storage square metres are subject to change upon final allocation

3 + S



2 1

Internal: 	 75.04m2
External: 	 37.88m2
Storage: 	 8.50m2*
Total: 		  121.42m2

www.edpark.com.au

BG.2/ Hoffman Rd, Edmondson Park

Floor Plan Disclaimer: Floor plans are intended as an approximate guide only. It is strictly used for marketing purposes only. All measurements are 
approximate. No representations or warranties of any nature are given or intended and any person using this information other than as a guide 
should always rely on their own enquiries.

*Storage square metres are subject to change upon final allocation

2

Deposit



2 1

Internal: 	 75.11m2
External: 	 22.68m2
Storage: 	 8.50m2*
Total: 		  106.29m2

www.edpark.com.au

BG.3/ Hoffman Rd, Edmondson Park

Floor Plan Disclaimer: Floor plans are intended as an approximate guide only. It is strictly used for marketing purposes only. All measurements are 
approximate. No representations or warranties of any nature are given or intended and any person using this information other than as a guide 
should always rely on their own enquiries.

*Storage square metres are subject to change upon final allocation

2



2 1

Internal: 	 75.11m2
External: 	 23.10m2
Storage: 	 8.50m2*
Total: 		  106.71m2

www.edpark.com.au

BG.4/ Hoffman Rd, Edmondson Park

Floor Plan Disclaimer: Floor plans are intended as an approximate guide only. It is strictly used for marketing purposes only. All measurements are 
approximate. No representations or warranties of any nature are given or intended and any person using this information other than as a guide 
should always rely on their own enquiries.

*Storage square metres are subject to change upon final allocation

2



2 1

Internal: 	 75.11m2
External: 	 24.34m2
Storage: 	 8.50m2*
Total: 		  107.95m2

www.edpark.com.au

BG.5/ Hoffman Rd, Edmondson Park

Floor Plan Disclaimer: Floor plans are intended as an approximate guide only. It is strictly used for marketing purposes only. All measurements are 
approximate. No representations or warranties of any nature are given or intended and any person using this information other than as a guide 
should always rely on their own enquiries.

*Storage square metres are subject to change upon final allocation

2



2 1

Internal: 	 76.13m2
External: 	 58.08m2
Storage: 	 8.50m2*
Total: 		  142.71m2

www.edpark.com.au

BG.6/ Hoffman Rd, Edmondson Park

Floor Plan Disclaimer: Floor plans are intended as an approximate guide only. It is strictly used for marketing purposes only. All measurements are 
approximate. No representations or warranties of any nature are given or intended and any person using this information other than as a guide 
should always rely on their own enquiries.

*Storage square metres are subject to change upon final allocation

2

SOLD



1 1

Internal: 	 52.70m2
External: 	 25.78m2
Storage: 	 8.50m2*
Total: 		  86.98m2

www.edpark.com.au

BG.7/ Hoffman Rd, Edmondson Park

Floor Plan Disclaimer: Floor plans are intended as an approximate guide only. It is strictly used for marketing purposes only. All measurements are 
approximate. No representations or warranties of any nature are given or intended and any person using this information other than as a guide 
should always rely on their own enquiries.

*Storage square metres are subject to change upon final allocation

1



3 + S 2 2

Internal: 	 98.04m2
External: 	 29.69m2
Storage: 	 10.20m2*
Total: 		  137.93m2

www.edpark.com.au

B1.1 & B2.1/ Hoffman Rd, Edmondson Park

Floor Plan Disclaimer: Floor plans are intended as an approximate guide only. It is strictly used for marketing purposes only. All measurements are 
approximate. No representations or warranties of any nature are given or intended and any person using this information other than as a guide 
should always rely on their own enquiries.

*Storage square metres are subject to change upon final allocation



2 1

Internal: 	 75.04m2
External: 	 38.41m2
Storage: 	 8.50m2*
Total: 		  121.95m2

www.edpark.com.au

B1.2 & B2.2/ Hoffman Rd, Edmondson Park

Floor Plan Disclaimer: Floor plans are intended as an approximate guide only. It is strictly used for marketing purposes only. All measurements are 
approximate. No representations or warranties of any nature are given or intended and any person using this information other than as a guide 
should always rely on their own enquiries.

*Storage square metres are subject to change upon final allocation

2



2 1

Internal: 	 75.11m2
External: 	 22.52m2
Storage: 	 8.50m2*
Total: 		  106.13m2

www.edpark.com.au

B1.3 & B2.3/ Hoffman Rd, Edmondson Park

Floor Plan Disclaimer: Floor plans are intended as an approximate guide only. It is strictly used for marketing purposes only. All measurements are 
approximate. No representations or warranties of any nature are given or intended and any person using this information other than as a guide 
should always rely on their own enquiries.

*Storage square metres are subject to change upon final allocation

2



2 1

Internal: 	 75.11m2
External: 	 15.94m2
Storage: 	 8.50m2*
Total: 		  99.55m2

www.edpark.com.au

B1.4 & B2.4/ Hoffman Rd, Edmondson Park

Floor Plan Disclaimer: Floor plans are intended as an approximate guide only. It is strictly used for marketing purposes only. All measurements are 
approximate. No representations or warranties of any nature are given or intended and any person using this information other than as a guide 
should always rely on their own enquiries.

*Storage square metres are subject to change upon final allocation

2

SOLD



2 1

Internal: 	 75.11m2
External: 	 23.37m2
Storage: 	 8.50m2*
Total: 		  106.98m2

www.edpark.com.au

B1.5 & B2.5/ Hoffman Rd, Edmondson Park

Floor Plan Disclaimer: Floor plans are intended as an approximate guide only. It is strictly used for marketing purposes only. All measurements are 
approximate. No representations or warranties of any nature are given or intended and any person using this information other than as a guide 
should always rely on their own enquiries.

*Storage square metres are subject to change upon final allocation

2



2 1

Internal: 	 76.13m2
External: 	 38.18m2
Storage: 	 8.50m2*
Total: 		  122.81m2

www.edpark.com.au

B1.6 & B2.6/ Hoffman Rd, Edmondson Park

Floor Plan Disclaimer: Floor plans are intended as an approximate guide only. It is strictly used for marketing purposes only. All measurements are 
approximate. No representations or warranties of any nature are given or intended and any person using this information other than as a guide 
should always rely on their own enquiries.

*Storage square metres are subject to change upon final allocation

2

SOLD



1 1

Internal: 	 52.70m2
External: 	 11.23m2
Storage: 	 8.50m2*
Total: 		  72.43m2

www.edpark.com.au

B1.7 & B2.7/ Hoffman Rd, Edmondson Park

Floor Plan Disclaimer: Floor plans are intended as an approximate guide only. It is strictly used for marketing purposes only. All measurements are 
approximate. No representations or warranties of any nature are given or intended and any person using this information other than as a guide 
should always rely on their own enquiries.

*Storage square metres are subject to change upon final allocation

1



2 1

Internal: 	 76.44m2
External: 	 55.35m2
Storage: 	 8.50m2*
Total: 		  140.29m2

www.edpark.com.au

B3.1/ Hoffman Rd, Edmondson Park

Floor Plan Disclaimer: Floor plans are intended as an approximate guide only. It is strictly used for marketing purposes only. All measurements are 
approximate. No representations or warranties of any nature are given or intended and any person using this information other than as a guide 
should always rely on their own enquiries.

*Storage square metres are subject to change upon final allocation

2



2 1

Internal: 	 78.47m2
External: 	 61.96m2
Storage: 	 8.50m2*
Total: 		  148.93m2

www.edpark.com.au

B3.2/ Hoffman Rd, Edmondson Park

Floor Plan Disclaimer: Floor plans are intended as an approximate guide only. It is strictly used for marketing purposes only. All measurements are 
approximate. No representations or warranties of any nature are given or intended and any person using this information other than as a guide 
should always rely on their own enquiries.

*Storage square metres are subject to change upon final allocation

2 + S

SOLD



2 1

Internal: 	 78.47m2
External: 	 32.91m2
Storage: 	 8.50m2*
Total: 		  119.88m2

www.edpark.com.au

B3.3/ Hoffman Rd, Edmondson Park

Floor Plan Disclaimer: Floor plans are intended as an approximate guide only. It is strictly used for marketing purposes only. All measurements are 
approximate. No representations or warranties of any nature are given or intended and any person using this information other than as a guide 
should always rely on their own enquiries.

*Storage square metres are subject to change upon final allocation

2 + S



2 1

Internal: 	 77.95m2
External: 	 86.22m2
Storage: 	 8.50m2*
Total: 		  172.67m2

www.edpark.com.au

B3.4/ Hoffman Rd, Edmondson Park

Floor Plan Disclaimer: Floor plans are intended as an approximate guide only. It is strictly used for marketing purposes only. All measurements are 
approximate. No representations or warranties of any nature are given or intended and any person using this information other than as a guide 
should always rely on their own enquiries.

*Storage square metres are subject to change upon final allocation

2



1 1

Internal: 	 52.52m2
External: 	 11.33m2
Storage: 	 8.50m2*
Total: 		  72.35m2

www.edpark.com.au

B3.5/ Hoffman Rd, Edmondson Park

Floor Plan Disclaimer: Floor plans are intended as an approximate guide only. It is strictly used for marketing purposes only. All measurements are 
approximate. No representations or warranties of any nature are given or intended and any person using this information other than as a guide 
should always rely on their own enquiries.

*Storage square metres are subject to change upon final allocation

1 + S

SOLD


